
 

 

 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introduction…  April 
showers will bring May 
flowers, or so we hope. 
While the weather has 
been all over the place 
this month, we have 
been hard at work with 
several projects and 
assignments already 
behind us. 
 

In English Language, we 
have finished up unit 
four by writing and 
illustrating our own 
fables. We continued 
writing practice through 
several short 
assignments and began 

unit five with reading a 
play.   
 

In Mathematics, we 
learned about coordinate 
systems and reviewed our 
prior knowledge from last 
year. We worked on a 
secret message project 
and began patterning 
and simple equations. 
 

In Social Studies, we 
continued looking at 
different NGOs and other 
organizations in Canada 
that have an impact 
around the world and 
learned a little bit about 
the Greenhouse Effect 

and what role 
Canada is playing in a 
cleaner future. 
Students showed 
mastery of material 
during a test. 
 

In Science, we stared 
our unit on electricity 
and did a lot of 
reading and 
information gathering 
before experimenting 
with electrical circuits. 
Students tested out 
different insulators and 
conductors.  

Happy April!  
   

Ms. Kepa 


